
VICTOR ATIYEH 
G OVERN OF:! 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

STATE CAPITOL 

SALEM 97310 

August 31, 1982 

Governor Victor Atiyeh 
Governor's Office 
State Capitol 
Salem, OR 97310 

Dear Governor Atiyeh 

I write to thank you and to let you know I depart 
Oregon with profound gratitude for the opportunity 
to work with you for nearly four years. 

For those of us who are required to live in different 
places during our lifetimes, making a contribution 
in each place becomes our most important goal. Holding 
a position of public trust in your quality administration 
has enriched my eight years in Oregon beyond description. 
As I move on towards a new personal challenge, you may 
be sure I will remember most the times we have worked 
to make a better Oregon through the appointment process. 

Though my political instincts remind me that the best 
candidates don't always win elections, my common sense 
tells me, in spite of these economic times, Oregonians 
will elect a man they can trust -- a man who will do 
what's best for Oregon-- there is only one person 
who can match the challenge -- my boss, Victor Atiyeh. 

SAW:gc 

Good-by, 
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Shirley' Woodrow 
Special Assistant for 
Executive Appointments 


